Dike, Darlene

From: sohn Lawson [

Sent: 10 April 2015 15:52
To: Planning
Subject: Application2015/0080/P Yuyao Gong

I wish to comment on the above application.

The recent alteration to the space above the coach house is a hideous cap on the building and completely out of
character with the remainder of the building.

The proposed front elevation is a vast improvement of which | tharoughly approve.

I will not comment on the rest of the development for it does not directly affect me.
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